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LOOKING AHEAD

What have UHS students been up to?

August 16th: Girls Golf Invite and
Football Scrimmage are away;
First home event is Girls Tennis on
Aug. 22nd at 4:00pm.

Online Registration is open for
Students. Registration is due Aug 16th. 

Open House is Monday August
26th, 5:00-7:00pm, with Freshman
Orientation during Open House
from 6:00-6:30 in the PAC.

We had a successful summer
school.. Many students in Driver’s Ed,
Community Service, Credit Recovery,
and Strength Training.  Their time and
hard work will pay off this school year. 

Some MS/HS students went to New
York and Washington D.C. with a
teacher, and all went very well,. More
info to come in September.

Skills USA: Annual June Car Show
went well; vendors, car smash,
dunk tank, and craft booths. A
student also took 8th place at
Nationals in Atlanta.
FBLA: Two students competed in
June at nationals in Florida and
represented Unity well.
College Bound Math & Science
students took trips to college
campuses & leadership camps.

Online registration can be found on the parent
portal. Please contact your student’s office if
assistance is needed. Registration must be
completed every year and is a great way to
update any contact information. 

Athletic Registration is now online. 
This year we have launched a new athletic
registration working with rSchool. All athletic
registration will be done online. Unity High School
is proud to offer various options for our students
to engage in. Athletics and activities provide
opportunities for developing memories, success,
and relationships. 

CURRENT EVENTS

First day of School is Sept. 3rd.
Student Council has planned and
organized a great first week.

Athletic Director Cory Nelson

With school fast approaching we are
excited to welcome back and include
new staff to Unity.
Teachers will be back onsite August 21st to start
in-service. During that time we will be prepping
our first week of school and getting classrooms
ready for students. UHS has a first-class staff and
we are thrilled with our newest additions, too,.

Mr. Nelson has
assumed all  
Athletic Director
duties while still
leading a few PE
courses. No more
varsity FB, but he
continues to
coach at the
youth level. We
are fortunate to
have his energy
leadership and
experience!

Sept. 20th is the Homecoming
Parade (in Balsam Lake), Football
Game, and Dance


